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Purpose: To establish the guidelines by which NUFA provides financial support to striking faculty 

associations. 

 

Policy: In the event that a fellow Member organization in the Canadian Association of University 

Teachers initiates a legal strike action, NUFA will normally donate $500 per week to the 

striking faculty association. 

 

General: The above policy does not preclude the Association from considering a different amount 

in support of striking faculty associations, or supporting those that are not members of 

CAUT, but simply automates the support for member associations without need for 

formal meetings/motions.  This also requires attention to the state of negotiations at 

member associations across the country.   


